
November 22, 2024  

 

Dear Residents, Families and Staff: 

Congratulations to the Dunwoody Village Residents Association for once again outdoing themselves with their 

Annual Bazaar! This event brings joy and excitement to our entire community. Our residents, staff, families, 

and neighbors have the opportunity to shop for gifts and items skillfully and lovingly made by our residents. 

And there are many fun and interesting items like jewelry and plants as well as other "treasures". This year, the 

DVRA also embraced technology and allowed the use of credit cards.  It's another example of our forward-

thinking residents! Thank you for bringing this amazing event to our Dunwoody Community once again! 

Wishing you all a restful weekend.  

And wishing you a Thanksgiving full of gratitude, surrounded by family and friends. I am as grateful as ever to 

be a part of this warm, welcoming and wonderful Dunwoody family. I am thankful for each of you.  

Mandatory Flu Vaccines for Staff! 

We are approaching the deadline for all employees to receive their annual mandatory flu vaccination. A big 

THANK YOU to the 350 employees who have already received their vaccinations!  For those employees who 

have received their flu vaccine, please note the following: 

• The vaccinations are available for free at Dunwoody by contacting any nursing supervisor on any shift 

or by contacting Diane Host in the Fairlee Educational Center during daytime hours. 

• The deadline to receive the vaccination here at Dunwoody or provide written proof that you received 

the vaccination somewhere else isnext Saturday, November 30, 2024. Proof of the vaccine can be given 

to your department director. 

• Requests for religious or medical exemption must be received in Human Resources by next Wednesday, 

November 27th. Exemption forms are available in Human Resources and must be submitted each year.  

• Failure to get the vaccine or to provide an approved medical or religious exemption is considered to be 

a voluntary resignation because of the serious violation of our safety rules. 

Housekeeping Thanksgiving Holiday Schedule 

• Monday residents will receive regular housekeeping services. 

• Tuesday Residents will receive regular housekeeping services. 

• Wednesday residents will receive regular housekeeping services, and Thursday residents will receive 

linens on Wednesday. 

• Thursday residents will NOT receive housekeeping services this week due to the holiday. 

• Friday residents will receive regular housekeeping services. 

Infection Control 

No Residential nor Care Center residents have tested positive at this time.  No staff members have tested 

positive. 

 

With gratitude, 

Maureen  


